
 

 

City of Lowell 

Parks Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, November 3, 2016 

Lowell City Hall 

 

 

Call to Order: 6:08 P.M. by Chairman O’Regan 

 

Members Present: Hall O’Regan, Pat Woodhurst, Maggie Osgood, Tristan Woodhurst, 

Warren Weathers, George Wild 

Approval of the minutes for October 6, 2016 – Approved by consensus. Maggie 

Osgood abstained. 

 

Old Business: 

 Paul Fisher Park Concept Plan – CA gave a brief over view on item, discussion 

followed on the concept plans and review of comments received from the meeting 

with DLA Architects on October 6, 2016.  

 

New Business:  

 Discuss Committee Reorganization – CA explained the thought process for 

reorganization of committee. The requirements, powers and duties, along with term of 

office were reviewed.  Discussion followed.  

 

Other Business:  George Wild lead the discussion of the ‘Bridge Lighting Ceremony’ 

arrangements on December 3, 2016.  The possibility of using a bus to transport people to 

the Bridge from the school to help alleviate the traffic congestion problem was discussed.  

Plans to decorate the Bridge tentatively set for November 26, 2016.   

 

Adjourn: 7:15 P.M. 


